
Uncle Sam wants you to join 

Listen up, KoC Pool Members! It’s time to roll up your sleeves and get the 

pool ready for summer. We need your help with: 

 Power Washing: Blast away the winter grime! 

 Caulking & Grouting: Seal those cracks, and keep the water where it 

 belongs. 

 Hauling: Clear winter debris and get those chairs and tables ready  for 

 lounging. 

 Kids Patrol: Supervised kids, this mission’s for you! Clear the grounds 

 for barefoot fun! There are enough sticks for everyone! 

We’ll be doing clean ups every Saturday morning from 9 to noon 

on April 6-May 18 to get ready for Memorial Day opening. Come 

when you can, or sign up at at bit.ly/cherryhillcleanup, or scan the 

QR code. Questions? Email koccherryhillpool@gmail.com for more 

information.   

Let’s make this pool the coolest spot in town for our 

families and friends. Every hand makes a difference! 


